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FOUNDATION FACT

THANKS to generous DONORS, by the 
end of 2015 the Wylie Bulldogs Education 

Foundation awarded a total of over 
$148,600 to help our schools prepare our 

students to build a better future world.

Please visit our website to see the list of 
Teacher Grants and Student Scholarships 

funded in 2015.
WylieBulldogsEducationFoundation.com
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Dear Foundation Friends, 

Welcome to a special night!  A unique evening is planned to help 
us celebrate how our school foundation has been blessed by our 
incredible donors. Over the past six years, the wide variety of speakers 
and entertainment guests at our dinners	have all been eager to 
“give back” to Wylie because  of the powerful impact of a strong 
public school education. Their career accomplishments, generous 

giving spirit and loyalty to their alma mater is a reflection of how they truly value their Wylie 
experience. I hope you have enjoyed their pervasive positive message at each dinner.	    	
                                                                                                      		                                                                                                                                                   
Our special guest this year is no exception. Jerri Stephenson, a 1999 WHS graduate, is 
a young woman who benefitted years ago from efforts to enrich the STEM curriculum. 
A broader education in the areas of science, technology, engineering and math helped 
prepare Jerri for success completing two college degrees and beginning her career at 

NASA, a well-respected center for scientific research and space 
exploration. We are honored to have her as our guest. Because of 
GENEROUS DONOR SUPPORT, in the past six years, 40 STEM related 
teacher grants totaling $50,000 have been awarded to help strengthen 
STEM education.

THANK YOU for supporting the Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation 
with your attendance, donations and interest. Special thanks to our 
WBEF Board Members and Dinner Co-Chairs: Deidre Stockard and 
Allison Cowling for their steadfast commitment to our mission and to 
the great number of volunteers who gave of their time, creativity and 
resources to make this event successful!

We hope you enjoy this evening as we appreciate the epic creativity and 
beautiful music of the “Star Wars” movie series, while we are transported into a very real 
and promising future that is Beyond Star Wars! 

	 With genuine thanks and very best wishes,

	 Becky Rentz
	 President, Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation
	 6251 Buffalo Gap Road
	 www.wyliebulldogseducationfoundation.com
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LETTER FROM THE PRESIDENT
October 27, 2016

The Wylie Bulldogs 
Education Foundation has 

a mission of collecting 
and distributing gifts 
to promote excellence 

in education.
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HISTORY

This foundation was initiated in April 2010, when registration papers were filed with the State of Texas requesting new nonprofit status.  The 
bylaws were created and approved by the board with unconditional approval for nonprofit status from the IRS .

Our first six fund raiser dinners included student talent and guest alumni.  This venue proved to be an effective way to communicate 
the mission of our foundation, while also allowing the Wylie community to celebrate a sense of community and the value of friendships.  
Our donor support at this sixth dinner allowed us to raise over $85,000 with a total of $36,560 spent on teacher grants and student 
scholarships during the year of 2015.  We are extremely blessed to have such generous donor support of our foundation’s work.  
THANK YOU to our involved board members and volunteers who loyally give of their time and talents to move WBEF forward.  

Our 2015 Dinner was a perfect showcase of student talent and excellence in teaching.  The WHS drama department directed by Mr. 
Chris Shoemake, along with the choral music guidance of Mrs. Robin Davis, WHS Choir Director, resulted in a popular and entertaining 
“FOOTLOOSE” musical production.  The polished choreography, beautiful lighting, colorful costumes and strong vocal talent made this a 
night to remember.  These photos show a glimpse into our fifth annual dinner which showcased talent directly from Wylie High School.   

PHILOSOPHY

Many school districts across Texas and the nation have used education foundations to encourage and inspire excellence in their schools 
as well as provide incentives to continue high performance standards and preserve valued traditions.  The foundation will provide funds 
for needs that are beyond traditional funding.  We believe that these dollars will continue to enhance the educational excellence that 
Wylie ISD parents and citizens have come to expect.

Our foundation has a mission of collecting and distributing gifts to promote excellence in education.  Distribution of funds may be 
accomplished through student scholarships, grants to innovative educators, or for a special need of the school district.  The Board of 
Directors approves distribution of funds and manages the affairs of the nonprofit corporation.
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HISTORY / PHILOSOPHY

The WBEF entertainment was 
an excellent “FOOTLOOSE” 
musical production.  



WYLIE BULLDOGS EDUCATION FOUNDATION

2015

Special Thanks
TO OUR FORMER BOARD MEMBERS:
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HOW IS THE FOUNDATION GOVERNED?

Our Foundation is governed by a Board of Directors, representing a broad spectrum of community 
citizens.  The Foundation Board operates under strict accounting requirements of a 501(c)(3) nonprofit 
corporation.  The Board filed Articles of Nonprofit Corporation with the State of Texas, adopted bylaws and 
governing policies, and received IRS approval.

CURRENT BOARD OF DIRECTORS

Becky Rentz
President

Denise Blake
Treasurer

Samantha Miers
Secretary

Joey Light
Superintendent

Amy Boone
Member

Michael Dickenson
Member

Jeff Messer
Member

Joel Morris
Member

Lisa Salmon
Principal

Sevie Schonerstedt
Member

Mimi Schultz
Member

Melinda Seale
Member

Kirk Thaxton
Member

Tommy Vaughn
Principal

Mark Zachary
Member

Greg Allen

PHIL BOONE

Alice Church

Mitchel Davis

Gary Galbraith

Terry Hagler

Ray Ince

Kay Kendrick

Tonja Lowry

PAUL LOVELACE

Terry Merck

JAMIE MIERS

Jennifer Murphy

Kristi Price

Sue Schackmuth

Michelle Senter

JIMMY STRONG

Cathy Taylor

PHOTO OF CURRENT BOARD MEMBERS – Front Row: (L to R) Jeff Messer, Michael Dickenson, Joel 
Morris, Mark Zachary, Joey Light   Back Row: (L to R) Lisa Salmon, Amy Boone, Sevie Schonerstedt, 
Becky Rentz, Samantha Miers, Denise Blake   Not Pictured Melinda Seale, Kirk Thaxton, Tommy 
Vaughn and Mimi Schultz 
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2015 DONORS

Gold Sponsors
ATFCU
Dodge Jones Foundation
FDLIC
Jack and Becky Rentz
Taylor Electric Cooperative

SILVER Sponsors
William L. and Terry Burke
Dian Graves Owen Foundation
First Financial Bank and First Financial Trust
Dr. James and June Walker — 
	 In honor of Claire, Kate and Meg Siewert
Mark and Shannon Zachary

BRONZE Sponsors
Abilene Glass & Mirror / Wylie Sports / Tim 
Nelson — 
	 In honor of Gloria Nelson

John and Karen Boyle
Accurate Construction / Cecil Davis
Cecil and Pam Davis
Davis, Kinard & Co., PC
CADCO / Chuck Doby
Chuck and Tonja Doby
Enprotec / Hibbs & Todd, Inc.
First Southwest Dallas / Nick Bulaich
Wayne and Tamela Henington
Joey and Karen Light
Barry and Julie McLeod
B.R. Mouser — 
	 In honor of Don Mouser
Don and Becky Poindexter
Prosperity Bank
Senter Realtors / Scott, Michelle, Shay and 	
	 Shawn Senter

Ken and Karon Shira
Dr. Jimmy and Kathy Strong
Wylie Weekly / Abilene Reporter Newspaper

FRIEND Sponsors
ARMC
Jon and Karan Bergstrom — 
	  In honor of Jaden and Ryan Blake 
Charles and Leigh Black
Jason and Denise Blake
Tom and Marian Boecking
Robert and Lou Briley
David Canon
Tommy and Sandy Clay
Dr. John and Marci Cole
Jason and Karen Cothran
Nadine Davis
Buddy and Elizabeth Dulin
Sarah Graham
Don and Carlene Harrison

Phil and Kay Kendrick
Dr. Stephen and Tonja Lowry
Neal and Pollye Lowry
Lytle Land and Cattle Company / 	
      Sharon Riley
Dr. Sandip and Mishi Mathur
McCall, Parkhurst & Horton, LLP / 
     Dallas
Jeff and Kelley Messer
Mike and Jennifer Murphy
David and Sonja Parr
Jeff Rogers
H.C. and Lanita Zachry — 

	 In honor of Becky Rentz
Hugh and Brenda Sandifer
Dr. Eric and Sue Schackmuth
Dr. Dean and Mimi Schultz
Sharon’s BBQ / Sharon Riley
S&M Farm, LLC, Sam Clay
Dr. Brett and Jill Teague
United Way of Abilene, Dr. Cathy Ashby — 
	 In honor of Jack and Becky Rentz
Richard & Kristi Waldraff
Pauline and Ashley Webb — 
	 In honor of Carol Stringfellow
Stanley and Dorothy Whisenhunt — 
	 In honor of Pat Pennick, Jerry Crider & 	
	 Kerry Hibbs
Jeff and Karen Wyatt

WYLIE STARS
Abilene Christian University / Greg Ogelsby
Darron and Jill Atwood
Lance Barnett
Grady Barr
Don and Ella Blackburn
John and Debbie Blake
Amanda Bourland
Dr. Price and Nancy Brock
Terry and Kathy Bunkley
Drs. Phil and Mary Christopher
Trish Dressen — In honor of Ray Ann Gloyna
Gary Earnest
Larry and Jana Eckert
Terry and Angie Hagler
Dave and Nell Hedge
David Hess
Ray and Leigh Ince
Toni Jo Jacobs
Jeff and Kerry Jeter
Julius and Gladys Katz
Steve and Susan Keenum
Mrs. Jennifer Kroeger
Wayne Lanham
James and Arlene Leddy
Walter Martin
Kenneth and Debra McCarthy — 
	 In memory of Matthew Dempsey
Forrest and Candice McCray
Chris McCurley
Adelaide Odoteye
Dr. Mark and Kim Phelan
Alan and Carole Pickett
Susan Pigeon — 
	 In honor of Scott and Neva Rentz
Dr. Michael and Kristi Price
Kraig and Sevie Schonerstedt
Carol Smith
Scott and Linda Spinks
Tommy Stoneham
Wayne and Diane Terrell
Kirk and Kristi Thaxton
Randy Tucker
Tommy and Shauni Vaughn
Judy Vawter
Robin and Ava Walker
Pauline and Ashley Webb
Jimmie Wheeler
Sondra and Larry Williams
Alice Yates

“Education is 
not preparation 

for life; education 
is life itself.”
— John Dewey

For your convenience, there is a donor card enclosed in this report.
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NEW TEACHER LUNCHEON

Board Member: Mimi Schultz, 
Principal: Robin McPherson, 
April Miller, Tracey Garcia, Meagan Downs
Board Member: Denise Blake

Front: Nicholas Hindes, Shelly Stone, 
Angelique Moore, Reagan Dugan, Hailey Miller, 
Renee Peters, Amy Price  
Back: Laro Clark, Rob Goodenough, Seth
Carroll, Cullen Hayworth, Arthur Ramos, 
Bethany Davis, Garrett Dowell, John Harvey, 
Shawni Vaughn, Angelique Moor

Principal: Terry Hagler, Angela Buller, 
Jennifer Lemike, Monica Ford
Assistant Principal: Mike Kurley

Front: Lauren Nelson, Lainey Miller, Molly 
Hunt, Amy Price, Jody Harvey
Back: Principal Tommy Vaughn, Mitch Etter, 
Tim Smith, Donna Barker, Reagan Berry, Aaron 
Ammonet

Ramona Nelson, Misty Cantrell, 
Stephanie Barham, Kimberly Glenn, Kayla 
Brashears, Kristen Scott, Jennifer Riley
Principal: Phil boone
Assistant Principal: Kim McMillan

2015 THIRD ANNUAL LUNCHEON WELCOMES NEW TEACHERS 
New teachers at Wylie were welcomed by the Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation at a luncheon hosted by ARMC.  
Foundation committee chairperson and board member, Mimi Schultz greeted each new teacher and awarded each 
a $100 gift certificate to help prepare their classrooms for this school year.  ARMC hosted the catered luncheon at the 
Women’s Center and gifted each new teacher a ceramic mug.  ARMC’s Marketing Director, Delores Cox awarded a $500 
donation check for the WBEF to Supt. Joey Light and President Becky Rentz.  This was the third annual luncheon with a 
record number of 37 new teachers at WISD.  

Congratulations to our recipient of the 2015 “Spirit of the Bulldog”

Spanish teacher, Gabriela Bundy was honored as an outstanding 
teacher with the “Spirit of the Bulldog” award.  This award was 
created by the Board in honor of Becky Rentz and her dedication 
to the growth of the WBEF.  Gabriela received a ceramic bulldog 
and a $100 gift card before she shared about how a teacher grant 
changed the way she teaches Spanish. 

WYLIE ELEMENTARY:

WYLIE JUNIOR HIGH:

WYLIE INTERMEDIATE:

WYLIE HIGH SCHOOL:

WYLIE MIDDLE SCHOOL:
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2015 TEACHER GRANTS

Junior High School 
Campus
7th and 8th Grade / 
$894.30
Alison South
The money from this grant will 
be used to purchase a research 
based reading and vocabulary 
program for the 7th and 8th 
grade struggling readers.  This 
program will help increase the 
confidence of these students 
and bring them up to grade level 
in reading.  This program will 
be used daily in the classroom 
and will impact all struggling 
students in the 7th and 8th 
grade.  This program will be 
added to another Wylie Bulldogs 
Education Foundation grant that 
Mrs. South received 2 years ago.  
She believes in the program 
and has watched it close gaps 
with struggling readers, build 
confidence and build their love 
for reading.

Middle School Campus 
7th Grade / $2,961.24
Lynlee Ueckert as a 
team with Robin Hart 
and Brandon Little 
This grant will provide the funds 
for 360 reusable rockets, 60 
engines, 3 launch controllers 
and 3 launch pads.  This will 
provide an opportunity to learn 
about space with a hands-on, 
inquiry based activity that will 
involve building and launching 
a rocket.  Students will get to 
actively see how a rocket is built 
and the technology that makes 
it work.  They will understand 
how the rocket’s engine gives 
it the needed thrust and force 
to overcome gravity to launch.  
Rocketry will give the students 
a unique way to become active 
participants in the discovery 
process of science.

High School Campus
9th-12th Grade / $3095
Paul Munshower as a team 
with Cherie Speer, Mark 
James and Alice Hall 
This grant will purchase a 3D 
printer, PLA filament to print 
products and a MakerClub 
membership which provides a 
10% discount and free shipping 
on all filament purchases.  To 
meet the needs of 21stcentury 
learners, technology must 
be blended in the classroom 
to support inquiry based 
learning.  3D printing is a new 
technology that will be at the 
forefront of industry when our 
students are adults.  By allowing 
them to be introduced to this 
technology, they will develop 
skills necessary for the workforce 
of the future.  They will be able 
to master science concepts 
aligned with state standards 
using a project based learning 
assessment model.  Students 
can print lab equipment to 
learn science through modeling 
and design creative learning 
spaces.  They will print projects 
to apply scientific concepts to 
real world projects like roller 
coasters, cars, machines, etc.  
The only limitation will be their 
imagination. 

Junior High Campus
8th Grade Field Trip / 
$2250
Abbey Wartes as a 
team with 7 other 8th 
grade language arts and 
science teachers
This grant asked for money to 
help offset some of the district’s 
expense to take the 8th grade 
to Dallas to visit the Holocaust 
Museum and the Ross Perot 
Science Museum.  The students 
study the book,Night, which 
depicts a Holocaust experience 
and the museum helps them to 

fully understand what happened 
during that time in history.  The 
Science Museum enhances 
what they have learned in class 
to enhance STAAR test grades.  
In the past, the students have 
paid for one meal and the 
museum’s admission price.  The 
transportation and sponsor costs 
were paid for by the district.  By 
granting $2250 to this year’s 
trip, the Foundation will pay 
the admission fees for all 250 
students to both museums.

High School Campus
10th-12th Grade / 
$949.56 
Stacy Sanchez as a 
team with Alexis Hughes 
This grant will purchase a 
48”x96” bulletin board cabinet 
which will be used to display art 
that meets higher level thinking 
skills in creativity, method 
and technique.  Students are 
encouraged to reach their 
potential and demonstrate this 
through various art projects.  
There are now 3 art teachers 
with 12 periods of art and 
235 students.  The current 
display cases can only hold art 
for about 16-20 students at a 
time.  Students gain a sense of 
pride and work VERY hard to 
get a chance to have their art 
displayed for all to see.  This 
third display case will provide 
more space for students to 
display their work which only 
adds to the quality of work 
coming out of the classes.

Elementary Campus 
2nd Grade / $2265.92
Megan Oliver as a team 
with every 2nd grade 
teacher
This grant will be used to 
purchase 2 live oaks, 6 afghan 
pines, 30 herb plants, 60 
vegetable plants, 6 crepe 

myrtles, 2 soft leaf yuccas, 150 
garden hand tools and 2 picnic 
tables.  Ray Ann Gloyna, a 
wonderful teacher at WISD, was 
killed in a car wreck in 2007.  In 
2008, a garden was constructed 
in her memory at the Wylie 
Elementary campus.  “Mrs. 
Gloyna’s Garden” was to be used 
as a Science project for 2nd 
graders, as well as a place of 
reflection by teachers, students 
and the Wylie community.  The 
garden has been neglected for 
several years and this grant 
will help to bring it back to 
life.  The educational value of 
this outdoor experience will be 
invaluable.  The opportunity to 
involve students in an activity 
that doesn’t involve a video 
screen will be unfamiliar to 
many 2nd graders.  The garden 
will be managed with an 
advisory partnership with Master 
Gardners of Abilene.

Middle School Campus
5th Grade / $3130.08
Betty Bilbrey as a team 
with Holli Barbee, Kristy 
Bearden, and Allyson 
Solymosy      
This grant will fund the purchase 
of 6 sets of new class novels, 
replacement copies of old class 
novels and 6 storage containers.  
This will excite the students 
with contemporary new stories 
with which they will make better 
connections.  The current class 
novels are in pitiful condition 
and are out of touch with the 
modern lifestyle about which 
the students want to read.  The 
goal is to provide fresh reading 
material, improve reading skills, 
vocabulary and word use, and 
overall academic skills.  This will 
open the student’s minds to the 
possibilities of reading materials 
that are perhaps unfamiliar, 
challenging and fun all at the 
same time. 
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TOTAL AMOUNT OF GRANTS APPROVED:
    $19,866.03

5 @ High School, 4 @ Jr. High, 3 @ Middle School, 
3 @ Elementary, 4 Science, 1 Math, 1 Spanish, 2 Reading, 
1 Special Ed, 1 Technology, 1 Field Trip, 1 Belles

Elementary School 
Campus
1st and 2nd Grade / 
$399 
Susan Langford
This grant will purchase 
software for creating print-based 
visuals (Boardmaker Plus! 
V.6).  Students with visual and 
auditory processing deficits will 
benefit from customized visual 
interventions designed to make 
sense of information taken in 
through their eyes.  Students 
will steadily improve focus, 
clarity, processing speed and 
attention span through the use 
of images which will in turn help 
the students to quickly recognize 
and interpret the information  
presented to them.  Teaching 
the brain to easily absorb and 
process information with the 
support of visuals will help each 
student become more organized 
and efficient.  Building quicker 
recall and scholastic confidence 
along with the expansion of 
auditory and visual memory will 
benefit all students.

Junior High & Middle 
School Campus 
Technology Training
$716
Luke Hurst 
This grant will purchase the 
registration for the conference, 
2 nights in a hotel and meals 
for 3 days.  Mr. Hurst is an 
Instructional Technology 
Specialist where he spends 
a couple of periods each 
day working with teachers 
to integrate technology into 
their curriculum.  This spring, 
the school received 25 iPads 
to help with this technology 
integration.  He has found that 
teachers are more willing to use 
the technology if they can get 
individualized or small group 
instruction.  The iPadpalooza 
training will make him better 

equipped to serve the teachers of 
our district and train them to use 
technology effectively in their 
classrooms.  The conference 
will allow Mr. Hurst to spend 
three days collaborating with 
other Instructional Technology 
Specialists.  He will be listening 
to a number of speakers that are 
certain to inspire him to make 
more technology integration 
possible.  He plans to share the 
information he receives with all 
grade levels in the district.

Junior High & High 
School Campus 
 $1000
Gabriela Bundy 
This grant will allow Mrs. Bundy 
to attend the National Teaching 
Proficiency through Reading and
Storytelling Conference in Reston, 
VA. After the conference, she will 
provide training to her
department colleagues. Attending 
this conference will allow her to 
progress to the next skill level, 
from beginner to elementary. 
While at the conference, she will 
work with experts and practice 
those skills as well as attend 
several sessions a day on a variety 
of topics related to teaching a 
foreign language and using the 
TPRS method. In addition, she 
will be able to collaborate and 
network with other TPRS teachers 
from across the globe. More 
importantly, she will put into 
action the skills and knowledge 
gained as she teaches her 
students using the TPRS method. 
The ultimate goal is to help all 
Spanish students succeed in 
acquiring the language, as well as 
gain an appreciation and interest 
for other cultures.

High School Campus 
9th-12th Grade / $1000
Andrew Hope
This grant will be used to 
fund the purchase of Lego 
Mindstorms robotics kits for 

use in the robotics class at 
Wylie High School. Students 
will use the kits to collaborate 
and develop designs for projects 
that promote critical thinking 
and utilize STEM curriculum. 
By using the kits on a daily 
basis, students will gain skills 
and experience that will help 
them succeed in various robotics 
competitions throughout the 
year. The robotics kits will help 
diversify the instruction in the 
classroom leading to enhanced 
student engagement.

Elementary School 
Campus 
2nd Grade / $219.78
Jennifer Rapstine
This grant requested money to 
replace the addition math wrap-
ups which students use as a 
great hands-on tool to learn their 
basic facts. Currently two classes 
share the wrap-ups and this will 
allow both classes to have their 
own set. This grant will pay for 
22 addition wrap-ups. Wrap-ups 
are a fun and unique way to help 
students memorize their math 
facts. Students wrap the string 
from the problem on the left to 
the answer on the right. They 
then turn the Wrap-up over to see 
if they got it right. They utilize 
many learning senses and are fun 
enough that they are willing to 
use them over and over until they 
master their facts.  The students 
love to practice with them and 
it improves their speed and 
accuracy of their facts.

High School Campus 
$985.15
Leah Wilson
This grant will purchase 35 
hoops to be used by both the 
Varsity and Junior Belles in 
their performances. These will 
create a gorgeous half-time 
performance for the field and 
the court. Properly maintained, 
the hoops will last for years. The 
drill team, each year, gives young 
girls the chance to be a part of a 
team. A tryout is held weekly for 
each performance. Some girls, 
being less skilled than others, 
may not be able to perform a 
highly skilled routine. By having 
a hoop prop routine, this opens 
the door for all those less skilled 
to have the opportunity to dance 
on the field for a football and 
basketball half-time performance 
thus generating a stronger 
confidence in each of these 
young women.
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STUDENT SCHOLARSHIPS

STUDENT SCHOLARSHIP RECIPIENTS

Congratulations to the 2015 Student Scholarship Recipients! Each student received a $1,000 
scholarship to the college/university of their choice. An additional $500 was awarded to 
Kirsten McDonough based upon her recognition of excellence at the ARN Star Student 
Banquet during her junior year.

The Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation awarded scholarships to graduating seniors at the 
end of the school year. The scholarships are funded by money raised from the Foundation’s 
annual “We are Wylie” dinner and from community donations. In our first five years, the 
Foundation awarded $44,000 in student scholarships.  In May 2015, an additional $15,500 
was awarded. 

Students were chosen based on a variety of criteria, including financial need, school and 
community involvement, grades, ACT/SAT scores, leadership skills, an essay and references.  
To apply, a minimum “B” average, letters of recommendation and essay are required.

Kacey Williams–Valedictorian
Kirsten Awalt–Salutatorian

Brennan Branch
Karen Duke
Cassidi Esman
Miranda Gillum
Colin Harris
Rebecca McQueen
Courtney Merket
Joe Nasser
Allison Phillips
Allie Preston
Erin Wilhite
Kelsey Wolfe

Kimberly Clements
Austin Lunney
Connor Mauldin
Kimberly McDonough
Molly Minor
Caroline Preston
Amanda Potts
Trent Regan
Emily Renfro
Nicole Tucek

Mary Tenney Ake
Sterling Bristow
Kirsten Burnett
Ashley Conder
Lisa English
Tyler Hicks
Duane Hopper
Emily Rapstine
Emilly Turner
Madison Walker

Colby Awalt
Abigayle Young
Brittane Schaake
Alex Richardson
Austin Martinez
Bailey Turner
Brittany Smyser
Tye Calhoun
Cassidy Hanna
Laura Preston

2010 RECIPIENTS

2011 RECIPIENTS

2012 RECIPIENTS

2013 RECIPIENTS

2014 RECIPIENTS

2015 RECIPIENTS

Student Scholarships 
Awarded Since 2010:

$44,000

Jacy Andrews

Mattie Hill

Peyton Sanders

Elizabeth Brown

Recie Ingraham

Nathan Scevers

Kinsey Christian

Brandi Little

Henry Touchton

Russell Dickerson

Kaylee Newbrough

Cole Widder

Cooper Hedge

Shree Patel

Kylen Williams
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FOUNDATION EXPENSES

RAFFLE 2015
Custom Made Leather Western Boots
Donated by: Leddy Legacy Custom Made Boots                                       

AUCTION DONORS 2015
Female Auodad Hunt at the R&R Ranch
Donated by: Brad Kendrick & Sheryl Kendrick                                            

Sport & Outdoors Gear Gift Card
Donated by: Donated by: Academy Sporting Goods

Gift Basket: “Best of Abilene” Snacks
Donated by: Abilene Star Trading Post                                            

4 Tickets to the Food & Wine Summit of 2016
	 – 1 Night Stay at Perini Ranch Guest Quarters
	 – Gift Card to Perini Steakhouse
Donated by: Tom and Lisa Perini

WB Kibler Ranch Weekend – Hog Hunt and Bass Fishing
Donated by: Kibler Ranch                                          

Weekend Stay at Possum Kingdom Lake House
Donated by: Jack and Becky Rentz

Round of Golf – Abilene Country Club Golf Course w/Carts
Donated by: Abilene Country Club

2 Golf Channel professional golf “clima-lite” Golf Shirts 
and 1 Black Vest
Donated by: Grant and Amy Boone

Dinner for 4 at Out Back Restaurant
Donated by: Out Back Restaurant

Golf Lessons for 4 w/1 Dozen Golf Balls & Place Markers
Donated by: WHS Golf Coach Mike Campbell

A SPECIAL THANK YOU TO OUR GENEROUS DONORS OF RAFFLE AND AUCTION ITEMS
Because of your generosity and support we have been able to enrich the educational experiences of our students 
and encourage teaching excellence. 

*Note –The Wylie Bulldogs Education Foundation is managed by a volunteer board.  We pay no rent, no salaries, and no utilities. The Foundation Board 
operates under strict accounting requirements of a 501(c)(3) nonprofit corporation.  The 2015 tax return is available for review upon your request.

A QUICK LOOK

Teacher Grants             	 $17,260

Student Scholarships       	$15,500

New Teacher Gift Cards    	$3,800

D.I. Competition	 $1,000

Total Gifted: $37,560SCHOLARSHIPS, GRANTS, 
NEW TEACHER and DI   86%

WEBSITE 1%

DONOR DEVELOPMENT 2% 
OPERATIONAL 3%

DINNER 8% 

FINANCIALS 



Becky Rentz – President

6249 Buffalo Gap Road

Abilene, TX 79606

Office: 325-692-4353

email: becky@WylieBulldogsEducationFoundation.com

www.WylieBulldogsEducationFoundation.com

Please like us on Facebook!

WYLIE BULLDOGS 
EDUCATION FOUNDATION


